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UPCOMING EVENTS 

STUDENT 
ABSENCE 

LINE  
5431 4660  

24 Hours a day 
7 Days per week 

All student absences must be accounted for and recorded on 

the school computer system. To make this easier for parents 

we have a special student absence line that you can call 24 

hours a day, 7 days a week to leave a message about your 

childõs  absence.  

It is important that you leave the following information: 

*Parent name 

*Student name 

*Class 

*Reason for absence  

DAILY SCHOOL ROUTINE  

 

8:20am  First Bell 
8:30am  Morning Session commences 
10:40am First BreakñEating Time only  
10:55am Middle Session commences 
12:30pm Second BreakñEating plus 20 min playtime  
1:00pm  Afternoon Session commences 
2:05pm  Third BreakñPlaytime 
2:35pm  Return to classroom 
2:40pm  BellñEnd of Day 

Year 1 - 3  Year 4 - 6  

 February 7th  

February 14th  February 21st  

February 28th  March 7th  

March 14th  March 21st  

Term 1 Parades 2017  
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From the School  

Page 2 

 

Welcome back to school for 2017 and what an incredibly great start we have had.  Since being appointed as principal at 

Tullawong State School I have spoken often about human values, kindness and the importance of education.  Our first 

week showed the potential of all our students to be kind human beings, respectful citizens and engaged learners.  We 

had ZERO suspensions to start the year and when I visited classes I saw students focused on their learning.  I was       

inspired by the way in which our community of students, teachers and parents have come together to start the New Year.  

  

Tullawong has a stable, experienced and professional staff that knows the local community.  We provide a curriculum that 

motivates children to attend school and enjoy learning.  We focus on academic, behaviour and social-emotional learning 

to enhance student well-being.  The innovative practices at the school are being shared nationally and internationally as 

we teach students to become active citizens in society.  This year our staff are all involved in research and have formed 

research teams to explore the best schools in the world to see what we can learn from them.   

 

Respect and relationships are core to our work to enable us to understand and address the challenges and complexities 

of todayõs society.  Our staff work as a team to support each other to cater for the different learning styles of students.  

We want the students to experience the relational approach of an innovative school working in partnership with parents 

and carers to nurture the growth and development of students. 

 

To continue our work with you and complete the foundation for a great year, we invite all parents and carers to come and 

meet teachers next week.  We hope you are able to come along next Tuesday between 4:30pm and 5:30pm to meet your 

studentõs teachers.  We look forward to seeing you and building on the great start to this year. 

Iqbal Singh 

Principal 
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From the School  

JUNIOR SCHOOL  

JARGON  

 

SENIOR SCHOOL 

SCOOP 

 

Welcome to the New School Year  

We have enjoyed a smooth start to the 

year with students and teachers settling in 

well to the new year.  Our air-conditioned 

classrooms for most classes is assisting 

with a pleasant and productive learning 

environment for all.  Thank you for having 

your child ready for the school year with 

new books, uniforms and healthy food to 

eat at school!  

 

Student Leaders Induction  

Ceremony  
This important event is to be held on 

Tuesday 28 February in our School Hall, 

commencing at 9am.  The Student Leaders 

will be involved in this ceremony and will 

be presented with badges and undertaking 

a commitment to be role models and  

display leadership during the school day.  

 

Year 6 Camp  

Our Year 6 students will be attending 

camp this year at Mudjimba on the      

Sunshine Coast.  Camp Coordinator Miss 

Walker has sent out more information to 

Year 6 students this week.  

 

Canberra Trip  

A highlight of the year will be a trip to 

Canberra and Sydney in September.    

Planning and registration for this trip com-

menced last year and arrangements final-

ised.  Meetings will be held in the lead up 

before departure.  

 

Our School Expectations  

To maintain a safe, supportive and happy 

school environment, we continue to focus 

on the three expectations we all have of 

our students: 

Be Ready 

Be Respectful  

Be Responsible 

These expectations are reinforced at every 

opportunity each day and make the day 

enjoyable for everyone.  

 

Tim Adsett  

Deputy  Principal  

Year 4,5 & 6  

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL  

MUSTER 

 

 

Welcome to the 2017 school year. It has 

been a pleasure to walk around to all of 
the classrooms and get to see all of the 

familiar faces again. Welcome, also, to the 

new students to Tullawong. 

 

At this time of the year, teachers will be 

sending home readers for students to 

practice their reading skills. When listening 

to your child read, and they become 

ôstuckõ, the following strategy is           

recommended. 

 

PAUSE 

Give your child at least 5 seconds before 

expecting an answer. 

 

PROMPT FOR A STRATEGY  

Does that make sense? 

Does that sound right? 

Does it look right? 

 

PRAISE 

Fantastic, that didnõt make sense at first 

and you corrected it. 

I loved listening to you read today. 

Great work, you corrected that by     

yourself. Thatõs what good readers do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I look forward to seeing many families at 
the ôMeet the Teacherõ evening. 

 

 

Tracy Hetherton  

A/Deputy Principal  

Year 2 & 3  

 

 

 

Thank you to our parents, teachers, 

teacher-aides and young children for 

such a positive start to the school year. 

Our classes are buzzing with excitement, 

stories, reading, writing, maths and  

other fun things like painting, singing 

and moving!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is great to see everyone wearing their 

school uniforms with pride. 

 

I am pleased to announce that we will be 

making a new prep class next week in 

response to the enrolments since school 

has started. Congratulations to Mrs Toni 

Clarke who has accepted the position as 

the Prep D teacher. Toni is a committed 

Early Years teacher who has been    

working in the Hub and Prep and Year 1 

classes. She looks forward to once again 

having her very own class.   

On Monday, all parents and carers of 

Prep children will receive an invitation to 

join the new class.  

 

It was wonderful to see our Year 1    

children attend their first parade and 

receive certificates and awards.  

 

I am looking forward to seeing you at the 

Parent/Teacher evening on Tuesday. 

Helen Williams  

Deputy  Principal  

Prep & Year 1  
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From the School  

 

CASHIER WINDOW IS OPEN 

EACH DAY 8am-10am 

REMINDER    
TO ALL       

PARENTS AND     
CARERS 

Please be aware that 
Queensland Law 

states that there is to 
be no smoking at 

state and non state 
schools, and for 5  

metres beyond their 

USEFUL NUMBERS  
 

KIDS HELP LINE 
1800 551 800  

 

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE  
1800 811 811  

 

LIFELINE 
13 11 14  

HUB HAPPENINGSHUB HAPPENINGSHUB HAPPENINGS    
 

¶ The students from the HUB have had an exciting and successful transition to their new classes for 2017. We thank the 

parents for their continued support. 
 

¶ Next Monday morning we will begin a block of Speech Therapy from Hear 4 Kids that provide Speech Language for 

the students in Prep and grade One who are Hearing Impaired. 
 

¶ Parents and teachers frequently ask me if mainstream children can access the School Speech therapist. Some       

children have extreme difficulties and will be accessed by EQ if deemed necessary. There are other mainstream     
children or those with disabilities who may also benefit from Speech Therapy. We are so excited at Tullawong that we 
are working with a local business ñSynergyò who will be able to provide Onsite Speech therapy at Tullawong if the   
parents wish. These sessions may be bulk billed. If you have any concerns or would like information regarding your 
children accessing this please ring or see Therese in the HUB. 

 

¶ Our Onsite Psychologist, Gail has already begun sessions at school and will also be joined by a second psychologist 

on the 13th    February. They will be working at the school three full days. 

¶ The Onsite Occupational Therapist Sean is also busy at work assisting students in areas of need. 

¶ Parents who are interested in understanding Autism Spectrum Disorders may be interested to access a Workshop by 

Sue Larkey on the Sunshine Coast at Caloundra RSL on Thursday 2nd March. See website www.suelarkey.com.au 
 

Therese Daaman 
HOSES 
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From the School  
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To keep up to date with school news check out our school website!  
www.tullawongss.eq.edu.au  

From the School  
 

PREP 

C 

Carers 
Please be      

advised that 

your parent   

afternoon will 

be on      

Monday the 

6th of        

February. 

Times as 

shown for 

Tuesday. 

http://www.tullawongss.eq.edu.au/
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From the School  

 

Before & After 

School  
Supervision is provided for 

our students from 8am in 

their designated covered    

areas and must be collected 

from the school by 3pm. If 

you are unable to collect your 

child by this time you will 

need to make alternate      

arrangements.  

 

Before & After School Care is 

available through Helping 

Hands. For further               

information please phone 

0447 028 132.  

 

All student early departures 

must be signed out at the 

school office.  

Phone messages to students 

cannot be guaranteed after 

2.00pm in the afternoon. 

EVERY MINUTE COUNTS  

He/She is only missing just...  That equals... Which is...  From Prep to Year 12 isé.. 

10mins per day 50min per week Nearly 1.5 weeks per year Nearly half a year 

20mins per day 1hr & 40min per week Over 2.5 weeks per year Nearly 1 year 

30mins per day Half a day per week 4 Weeks per year Nearly 1 and a half years 

1hr per day 1 Day per week 8 weeks per year Over 2 and a half years 

Your 

childõs 

best  

learning 

time is at 

the            

beginning 

of the day.  

School starts at 8.30am!  
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From the School  

CANBERRA TRIP 2017     
PAYMENT PLAN DATES  

24th February 2017 $100 

24th March  2017 $100 

26th May 2017 $100 

23rd June 2017 $100 

18th August 2017 BALANCE DUE 

BOXES, CONSTRUCTION & 
CRAFT ITEMS NEEDED!  

 

We have many budding artists and creators at Tullawong State School and they need your 

help!  

 

Before throwing items like, cereal boxes, egg cartons, cardboard tubes (no toilet rolls 

please), plastic bottles & plastic bottle tops for example into the recycling bin, have a 

wklqnɚɚ1 

Could this be used for a new creation?!  

 

Rocket ships, robots, cars, a skyscraper, an alien or a terrifying monster! The possibilities are 

endless. There are no limits to where their imagination will go.  

 

Please drop any donated items at the office and we will see they reach their new home.  

SWOOP CAFÉ  
OPEN  

Mon -Thurs  
7.30 - 9.00  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=box+construction+for+kids&view=detailv2&qpvt=box+construction+for+kids&id=9875E3718FEE8CDDF3D06825DDFBCE8687995B76&selectedIndex=15&ccid=e14Rxpf8&simid=607996048512647511&thid=OIP.e14Rxpf8lN7CE86FRkCcNgDsC8
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MAYSHA  

 


